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Urges Attack 
On Negroes' 
Slum Areas 

JOHN D. ROCKE- 
FELLER 3d, address- 
ing the Federation of 
Jewish Philanthro- 
pies, called upon New 
York City’s major re- 
ligious faiths to bury 
their prejudices and 
undertake a vast com- 

munity effort to wipe 
out Negro slum con- 
ditions in New York. 

"This problem 
needs and deserves a 

community solution,’’ 
he said at a dinner at 
the Plaza to inaugu- 
rate the Federation’s 
48th annual campaign 
for $22.5 million. 

The answer he, 
'.said, should be "an, 

inter-faith solution, a 
conscientious and con- 
certed effort by our 

community organiza- 
tions, irrespective of 
religion.’’ 

Rapping the philo- 
sophy of let-each-take 
-care of its 
own, Rockefeller de- 
clared: "The problem 
of the Negro commun- 
ity today is a com- 

munity problem, and 
what his religion hap- 
pens to be is entirely 
secondary.” 
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